
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/6/2012 9:58:45 AM
Subject: FW: Meetings Next Week

Senator Martin meeting to discuss confirmation for workers comp appointee.

From: Aisha Taylor [mailto:ataylor@collinsandlacy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 5:29 PM 
To: Jon E. Ozmint
Cc: Pitts, Ted
Subject: Meetings Next Week

Hi Jon!

Thank you so much for helping me navigate this whole process. I really appreciate it.

Pursuant to our conversation, I am holding next Tuesday open to meet with Tom DeLoach / BIPEC. You are going to call
him on Monday to schedule a time that works best for him.

Also, Please do not forget to call Sen. Martin regarding a potential meeting next Wednesday afternoon when they are in their 
planning session. Ted is planning on taking me over to meet with him. I will confirm with Ted as well.

Thank you again!

Aisha

From: Jon E. Ozmint
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 4:18 PM 
To: Aisha Taylor 
Subject: Senate 

Aisha,

Please shoot me your cell number. I need to call you later.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

Aisha Taylor
Direct Line: 803.255.0480 
{vcard}

1330 Lady Street, 6th Floor | Columbia, SC 29201 
Main: 803.256.2660 | Fax: 803.771.4484
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for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply 
to the sender that you received the message in error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding 
message is solely for the benefit of the Collins and Lacy, P. C. client(s) represented by the Firm in the particular matter that is the subject 
of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party. {*}


